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To:   All Employees                                                                           Date: October 8, 2013
        Tiger Oil Company                                                                                               
        Tiger Drilling Company 
        Tiger Oil International, Inc.
From: Peter Franco

Subject: Company Integrity 
       Tiger Oil has been doing significantly well and I would like to thank you all for the hard work you provide to the company. As we all know, the growth of the company is crucial to all of us and part of our future. In order for the company to continue to prosper and help us provide for those who depend on us, there are issues which must be corrected.

Lately, I have noticed that company funds have been misused for the personal pleasures of  a couple of employees. Remember, this is a busniess and the only issues that we should be attending during work hours are those that pertain to the well being of the company.  Certain numbers in the oil distribution department do not add up and a serious amount of money is missing. As of now investigation as to where this money ended up has commenced and believe me, the offenders will be captured and prosecuted. I am ashamed that some people would be so selfish to try and still from what belongs to all of us. I say us because this company does not only belong to me; it belongs to all of us. We all work very hard to keep Tiger Oil afloat and we all have a lot to lose. This will not go unpunished. 


          On the other hand, to the 99% of my loyal co-workers, I want to thank you and congradulate you on a job well done. Continue doing the right thing and Tiger Oil will commend you for your hard work. I am very proud of what we have accomplished and I will not let a few selfish people ruin this for us. 









Sincerely, 









Peter Franco CEO    
